
PUBLIC FINANCE MANAGEMENT SYSTEM (PFMS) AT AIIMS, BHUBANESWAR 

 

The Hands-on workshop on the Public Finance Management System (PFMS) was held on 22nd 
& 23rd Dec, 2016 at AIIMS, Bhubaneswar. The six new AIIMS were the participant Institutes. 
The training was held under the aegis of the Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, GoI under 
the guidance of the Chief Controller of Accounts. The trainers were experts from the Ministry 
of Finance and Chief Controller of Accounts, MoH&FW. The welcome address was given by 
Prof. (Dr.) Gitanjali Batmanabane, Director, AIIMS, Bhubaneswar who stressed upon the early 
implementation of Public Financial Management (PFMS). The Chief Guest Mrs. Bharati Das, 
ICAS, CCA, Ministry of Health & Family Welfare concluded the session dealt upon various 
issues of PFMS raised by the participant Institutes. The experts cleared many of the doubts in 
implementation of PFMS. All the participants were instructed to start the same from January 
2017 positively. 
 

  
 

 

 

 
 


